
 Homework 

There are 2 small jobs for homework this week. The 
first one is to practice retelling the story of ‘Little 

Charlie’ using our story map. The second job is to also 
complete the weather diary for Saturday & Sunday. 

The weather diaries need to be returned 
to school on the Monday please. 

There is also another ‘Storytime With   
Jesus’ for the children to watch this week. 
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 Star of the 
Week 

for some lovely          
descriptive work in    

Literacy  

Well Done! 

Literacy 

This week in Literacy we have been learning the story of ‘Little Charlie.’ 
Charlie lives on the edge of a big city, and one day his mummy sends 

him on a journey to his grandma’s to take her some food.  

At the start of the week we had a go at writing our own journey tales. 
Then we discovered a basket of cakes in the classroom with a map that 

sent us on a journey to Mrs. White’s room. 

To help us become more familiar with the story of ‘Little Charlie’ we 
created a class story map of the tale and we have been practicing      

retelling the story using the story map.  

Part of our Literacy work has also been about describing different set-
tings, so we have been looking at some different environments and trying to describe them. As a class 

we created a shared piece of writing describing an magical forest. 

 Science 

This week in Science we have 
continued to think about the 

seasons and weather. We have 
made a rain gauge to be able to 
measure the amount of rainfall 
that we have. We shall be using 

this throughout the year to   
explore and understand how 

the seasons play a part in how 
much rainfall we get. 

· 17th November - Wear Yellow for 
Children In Need 

· 18th November - School closed for 
Teacher Day 

· 2nd December - Achievement       
Assembly 


